
  

Spinal Cord Stimulation for Chronic Neuropathic Pain Position Statement  
  Date Issued:  March 2020  Review Date: February 2023 

    

 
 
 
 

 
 

Derby and Derbyshire CCG Position Statement  
Spinal Cord Stimulation for Chronic Neuropathic Pain  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

 

 
CLINICAL POLICY ADVISORY GROUP (CPAG) 

Statement 
 
 

Derby and Derbyshire CCG will only commission Spinal Cord Stimulation in 
accordance with the criteria outlined in NICE TAG159.  
For further information see link:   
 
 https://www.nice.org.uk/Guidance/TA159  
  
As per the NICE Guidance, the use of Spinal Cord Stimulation for pain of 
ischaemic origin is not recommended and will not be commissioned.  
  
These commissioning intentions will be reviewed periodically. This is to ensure 
affordability against other services commissioned by the CCG. 
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